2024 Hank Smith Invitational

Dear Coaches,

Thank you for planning to attend the 2024 Hank Smith Invitational presented by Heath Track &
Field on Saturday, April 13th, 2024. Entries for the meet will be accepted on Baumspage,
Hank Smith Invitational - Heath, until Friday, April 12th at 8:00PM. Please do your best to
include accurate seed times to ensure the best competition for our athletes.

We will have a brief coaches meeting at 9:30AM at the building near the start of the 100m.

All events will be run as timed finals this year. We will not be contesting prelims. Due to
large numbers, please expect two heats to be contested in the 800m and 1600m distances as
well. Throwing events will be 4 throws, no finals. The long jump will be open pit, 4 jumps, no
finals.

Races for any seated athletes will be contested immediately following the last heat of each
corresponding boys/girls event.

Please do not set up team camps in the home bleachers as we wish to leave these available for
spectators. There is plenty of available space in the visiting bleachers, behind the visiting
bleachers, or elsewhere around the site.

We will run a full concession stand and have t-shirts and fleece crews available for purchase.

Tickets can be purchased online at https://www.heath.k12.oh.us/ticketing.aspx or at the gate
with a debit/credit card.

Please reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns as | am sure that | am forgetting
something.

Coach Benjamin Gray
Email: bgray@g.heath.k12.0oh.us
Cell: 330-407-0149
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